
 

 

 

24th February 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

MATHS INTERVENTION GROUP 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has been especially selected for extra Maths support 
sessions, aimed at students who show great potential in Mathematics. The intervention sessions will 
start this week and continue for the rest of this half term. 
 
These intervention sessions are designed to build your child’s confidence and enjoyment of the 
subject as well as providing additional support to secure their understanding of topic areas. 
 
The intervention sessions take place each week as follows: 
 
Day: Wednesday prep time (8:35am – 9:05am) 
Room: J.217 
Who: Ms Adderley 
 
It is important that your child attends these sessions and therefore I thank you for your continued 
support.  Should you have any queries or wish to discuss your child’s progress in Maths, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms M Adderley 
Key Stage 3 Co-Ordinator for Maths 

 


